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Marriage between a man & a women has been the foundation of western society
for thousands of years, and a relationship between a married couple is the
strength of the family.

Proposals to open up marriage to gay couples are a threat to the family structure,
to the proper raising of future generations of Australians and the foundation of

Australian society.

We urge you very strongly to oppose any changes to the current legislation
concerning marriage, and to maintain marriage between a & a women as the
foundation of Australia's future.

Yours Sincerely,

Bruce & Cora Heid



